
 

Public Notice-Lincoln Township 
Master Plan Update 

The Lincoln Township Planning Commission is holding a public hearing at the Lincoln Township Hall, 
5173 Johnsfield Rd., Standish, on Wednesday, February 12th at 6:00 p.m. to discuss and take comments 
on the proposed Master Plan Update. The draft Master Plan is available on-line at 
https://www.lincolnarenac.com or at the Township Hall by calling Brenda Matt, 989-233-1428. Written 
comments may be provided to the Secretary of the Planning Commission by emailing 
kcarruthers@live.com or brendamatt49@yahoo.com or by sending them to the Lincoln Township Hall, 
P.O. Box 542, Standish, MI. 48658 
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